
 

 

 

 
December 26, 2012 

 
 
 
 

*** MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE *** 
 
Please be advised of the cancellation of an upcoming scheduled meeting of 
the City of Piqua Planning Commission due to a lack of business.   
 

TIME:     6:00 P.M. 

 DATE:     TUESDAY, JANUARY 8, 2013 

 LOCATION: Commission Chambers, Municipal Government Complex 
   201 W. Water Street 
 
Please contact this office if you have any questions pertaining to this matter. 
 

 

Christopher W. Schmiesing 
City Planner 
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